
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2023-M-166 

 

Subject: Official Plan Update 

Agenda Date: August 10, 2023 

Attachments: Planning Report from MHBC; One Window Reply 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receives the Planning Report, including the updated expected timing 
for the Official Plan, from MHBC. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
We now have a reply from the Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing from our draft Official Plan that 
was submitted for comment on February 16, 2022.  Following the receipt of this letter, MHBC was asked 
to provide an updated timeline, including future public meetings, as the Official Plan moves from a draft 
to a finished state.  Their report is included as an attachement. 
 
Should Council wish to discuss this timeline with MHBC, they could be invited to a future meeting of 
Council. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 

 


